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Texas Water Development Board Members 
 
We need to do better on a state water plan. 
 
Your kids and grandkids will have to live with the plan you make. 
 
Lawmakers should have this in mind in doing their work. 
 
Dance with the guy who brung you. 
 
Sherwin Rubin 
5117 Cory Court 
Arlington, TX  76017-2124 
 
 


